
 

Due to the enormous success of our Christmas Fete last year we are hold-

ing another Fete on the 6th December, we would be grateful for any do-

nations for some of our stalls. 

Chocolate Tombola 

Your child is invited to dress in mufti on Friday 29th November 2019, we 

would be grateful of a chocolate donation for our Chocolate Tombola. 

Please remember we are a nut free school. 

Raffle 

We would be grateful for any donations for our Raffle. 

Rainbow Tombola 

We would be grateful for any help with our Rainbow Tombola. We are ask-

ing year groups for donations of a particular colour for our tombola. The 

item could be shower gel, candles, juice or bubble bath. Please remember 

we are nut free school. 

Nursery and seedlings - Red items  Year 3 - Blue items 

Reception - Orange Items   Year 4 - Yellow Items 

Year 1 - Pink Items    Year 5 - Purple Items 

Year 2 - Green Items    Year 6 - Red Items 

Second-hand toy sale 

We would be grateful for any donation for our second hand toy sale. 

You are invited to 

The Grange School 

Christmas Fete 

6th December 2019 

2.15pm - 4.30pm 

Come and have some fun at the Fete.  

Visit Santa’s Grotto Christmas Crazy Sand Crafts  Used toy stalls 

Lucky dip  Mince pies and refreshments Chocolate tombola 

Rainbow tombola Christmas decorations  Hair bands and bow 

Craft Stalls  Raffle Book fair  Stocking filler toys 

Calenders  Christmas Jumpers 
 

and much much more!!! 

If you are interested in having your own stall, please enquire at the office. 
Tables are £10.00 each. 
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Tickets for Santa’s Grotto will go on sale on the 5th December at 3.30pm in 

the staffroom. They will cost £2.00 each. There are 100 tickets available. 


